

CISA NEWSLETTER

JULY 2024

Hello everyone!

We've come to the end of another amazing year here at Catherington. We just wanted to send out a massive THANK YOU to every single one of you who has helped over the last year, whether that's behind the scenes prepping for our fundraising events, donating your time and money, donating items for our Christmas, Easter and Summer fairs, getting involved with the children, and just being all-round good sports for all the ideas and events we've put together, all in aid of raising as much money as possible to put directly back into the school and support your children's education and enhance it with extra-curricular activities.

The PTA are losing a few very key members this summer, so please do consider getting involved next year - the AGM is being held on Tuesday 10th September at 6pm - pop the date in your diaries and come find out more about what goes on behind the scenes!

We hope you'll all have an amazing summer and we'll be back again in September!

See you next year! - The CISA team



We've still got a few events to tally up, so a final figure will be announced at the AGM in September, but we can proudly share that so far during the 2023/2024 school year we've raised...

over £11,500!

CISA NEEDS YOU!

The PTA AGM is being held at the school on

Tuesday 10th September 2024. All are welcome to join and get involved.

Please come along and find out more about what it takes to run the PTA, and see what's going on behind the scenes. Some key members of the team will be leaving us over the summer when the Seahorses move on, and we can't continue to run all these amazing events without the help of volunteers.



Summer Fair 2024

In traditional British style, a bit of rain never stops anything. Our Summer fair was a fantastic success, even with the weather trying to put a dampener on things! We're so grateful that everyone came out to support us and helped us to raised even more money than last year. Special thank yous go to Security Supplies Ltd, Prestige Garage Doors, Steve Grantham Estate Agents, Hampshire Design Studios, and MJF Builders Ltd for their generous donations.







Fundraising events we've enjoyed this year...





Where your fundraising efforts have gone this year...

Cluckingham Palace and raised planters Whole school trip to Marwell

Class Wish Lists Year 2 Leavers tshirts Open Box Theatre school visit

Class Xmas Presents Butterfly garden revamp project

Princess the Unicorn school Visit Ice creams for Year 1 trip

science Day with Mini professors Extra books for the school from the Book fair

...and so much more!



Here are some photo highlights from fundraising events and projects we've managed to achieve over the last year...

